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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

We are heading into the last week of school for the 2019-2020 school year.  Students continue to 
engage in both on-line and face to face learning.  It is unfortunate that we are unable to do all the 
special year end activities that are such an integral part of our social and emotional well being.  It is a 
way that we have been able to celebrate all of the successes that we have had over the year as well 
as say good-bye to our friends that will not be returning to Cloverdale Traditional School in 
September.  The school district remains firm that whole class activities will have to be left until 
another time.   
I wish all the “dad’s” a very Happy Father’s Day!  All of us play a very important part in raising 
children.  The positive role model that you are providing, is seen every day in your children.  Thank 
you for preparing your children for the life ahead of them. 
Today we will celebrate our August birthdays:  Khaled, Henry, Maryam, Ashlinn, Hunter, Isaac, 
Malcolm, Annina, Owen, Rajko, Owen, Ryain, Ayda, Sasha, Lilly, Hazel, Maryam, Kai, Catalina, Jaxson, 
Emmanuel, Lina, Yassir, Fraser, Jake, Rose, Gemma.  Happy Birthday. 
With mixed emotions our Cloverdale Traditional Family will be saying good-bye to Mrs. Kay Marshall 
at the end of this year.  She is retiring after a very successful teaching career.  She has made a huge 
difference to so many children, with her calm and gentle teaching style and her warm 
smile.  Cloverdale Traditional School will not be the same without Mrs. Marshall.  We wish her all the 
very best as she starts the next chapter of her life.  Congratulations Mrs. Marshall! 
Thank you to everyone that supported Rae initiative to raise money for the Lamay Primary 
School.  Through the on-line auction and the bottle drive, Rae raised $1500.  What an amazing 
accomplishment Rae!  Mrs. Harker will be using the money to purchase sports equipment, school 
supplies and books for the Lamay Primary School in Tanzania.   
Please do not forget to pick up school supplies, yearbook and report cards at your schedule time next 
week.  If you have not yet booked your time, please see all the info and booking link here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/year-end-pick-up-info/  
Have a wonderful weekend. 
To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

COVID-19 Snapshot Overview and Community Resources 

https://src.campayn.com/stakmails/web_version/66a14de9655cfd3688ca02566b2f9f953efa29448d6ae

647aab79811841729ad/Stakmail/228048/0/shared/0 

 
For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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